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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2009 2:54 PM
To: 'Jeremy A. Smith'
Cc: Firth, Daniel, Env. Health; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; 'JEFF DELGADO'
Subject: RE: Alaska Gas - 6211 San Pablo Aveunue, Oakland, CA

Hello Jeremy, 
 
I understand your dilemma as to whether you should renew the permit now or to let it lapse and then incur greater 
costs to obtain another permit in the future, if needed.  However, these types of decisions must be made between 
you, your client and possibly the UST Cleanup Fund. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e‐mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e‐mail and destroy all copies of the 
original message. 
 
From: Jeremy A. Smith [mailto:jasmith@aeiconsultants.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2009 10:32 AM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Subject: Alaska Gas - 6211 San Pablo Aveunue, Oakland, CA 
 
Paresh 
 
We recently received the BAAQMD permit renewal for the SVE system at the above referenced site.  The total annual 
permit renewal costs are $1,075.  As you are aware, the previous consultant for the site removed the SVE system, 
therefore the SVE portion of the system is no longer at the site.  I am currently working on the Pilot study addendum for 
the above referenced site.  Currently, we do not have any short term plans to utilize SVE at the site, however I cannot rule 
out completely the possibility of using SVE, or some portion of vapor control, in the future.  Therefore, my question is, from 
a budgetary standpoint (UST cleanup fund site), would you prefer that AEI renew this permit and pay the $1,075 renewal 
fees?  The other option is to terminate the permit, in which we will incur cost of ~$3,000 to $4,000 to obtain a new permit if 
one is needed in the future.  Thanks for your thoughts regarding this.  Please call with any questions. 
  
 
 
Jeremy Smith 
Senior Project Manager 
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AEI Consultants 
2500 Camino Diablo 
Walnut Creek, CA 94597 
  
p. 925-746-6028 
c. 925-595-3156 
f.  925-746-6099 
www.aeiconsultants.com 
 

Tracking:
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Recipient Delivery

'Jeremy A. Smith'

Firth, Daniel, Env. Health Delivered: 9/16/2009 2:54 PM

Drogos, Donna, Env. Health Delivered: 9/16/2009 2:54 PM

'JEFF DELGADO'


